

District 5 Board Updates

July 2, 2024 Chair Adelita S. Grijalva



Chair Grijalva Board Updates

- Visit Tucson held their 2024 Annual Meeting on June 26th at the Tucson Convention Center with representatives from across Pima County.
- Tucson's 'brand' is our community and tourism contributes to our economy and reduces our taxes.
- Important to balance tourism and growth in Pima County.
- o The Board of Health met on June 26th virtually.
- There was discussion regarding updating bylaws and we had a presentation from Dr. Cullen on heat, the opioid settlement and Healthy Pima Metrics.



Visit Tucson CEO Felipe Garcia, Chair Grijalva, and Ray Flores of Flores Concepts, Visit Tucson Board member



Keep Up With District 5!



Email: district5@pima.gov

Phone: 520-724-8126

Visit our website: www.pima.gov/district5

